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AOWE Evaluation  1220 W Blackman Rd, Harnett Co., NC 
LHD# SFD2408-0019 
 

24 July 2025 
 

BVA Builders, Inc. 
1300 Benson Rd, Suite 110 
Garner, NC 27529 
 
 
Reference: Notice of Intent to Revoke AOWE Permit 
 LHD# SFD2408-0019 
 AOWE# HOA-AOWE-2412-06 
 1220 W Blackman Rd, Dunn, NC 
 
 
Dear BVA Builders, Inc., 
 

The intent of this letter is to revoke the above referenced AOWE Permit.  This revocation 
is being provided upon your request due to a site plan change and changing the bedroom number 
which will necessitate an adjustment to the dispersal field. You will need to apply for a new 
wastewater permit that meets the requirements of current regulations. 

 
 

 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Hal Owen 
Licensed Soil Scientist 
Authorized Onsite Wastewater Evaluator 


